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ENVIRONMENTAL NOTIFICATION TO OCCUPANTS 
 
 
To:  Parents, Faculty and Staff 
From:   Joe Sierra 
 
Date: June 23, 2016, 2016 
Re:   Mokena Elementary School   
     11244 Willow Crest Lane 

             Asbestos Abatement 

 
Dear Parents, Faculty and Staff: 
 
This letter is to notify you the abatement of the boiler room is scheduled to 
commence at Mokena Elementary School on approximately July 11, 2016 and will 
continue until approximately July 20, 2016.  This project will be for the removal of 
asbestos containing boiler insulation in the boiler room. 
This project will be completed by Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) licensed 
workers trained and accredited to perform this work in Illinois Public Schools.  In 
addition, this project shall be monitored by an independent project manager that has 
been hired separately from the contractor. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this or require any additional information, please 
contact me at the district office (708) 342-4933 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joe Sierra 
Director of Buildings and Grounds 
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